

From the Effice



A good beginning is half the battle won, so the saying goes. The better the beginning with the start of the new year, the easier it is for a child to feel in control of academics, social and sports, and to start the school year with confidence and a positive attitude.

> We trust that the brand new school year is a positive experience for every family. Welcome to Midstream Ridge Primary School.

Knowledge is power. Please read the communication you receive from the school via newsletters, Google Classroom and the EDANA mobile application, carefully.

We wish every single family a very prosperous 2023.

AFTERCARE CENTRE

Our aftercare center is back in full swing. Here learners are given the opportunity to receive homework assistance in the afternoons while they wait for their parents. All learners are welcome. Please visit our website https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za for more information, or contact Mr Steven Swanepoel at stevens@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za for enrollments.

EDANA MOBILE APP

Midstream Ridge Primary uses a mobile app to communicate with parents. This method of communication replaces our previous sms method. It is of vital importance that parents please download the application on their phones as soon as possible in order not to miss any important information.

DOWNLOAD THE EDANA-APP



INFORMATION



TERMS 2023



Approach the new year with determination to find the opportunities hidden in each new day.